
From: applications.administrator@capitol.local
To: Senate Redistricting
Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input
Date: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 5:37:27 PM

Date: 2021-09-28
First Name: Dee Ann
Last Name: Birch
Title: N/A
Organization: self
Address: 
City: El Paso
State: Texas
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: ALL

Message:
It has come to my attention that Fort Bliss is separated from El Paso in the proposed
redistricting map.  I think that should be changed so that they are in the same district.  Thye
are contiguous and connected closely here in a part of Texas that is otherwise rather remote.




